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Mission Row, SA - We are excited to announce a massive step towards the
future of the department. With the recent passing of H.R. 330 - The State
Trooper Act of 2024, The San Andreas State Police have been officially
recognized as a main department of law enforcement within the State of San
Andreas. This legislation has positioned the SASP alongside other law
enforcement agencies like the Los Santos Police Department and Blaine County
Sheriff’s Office.

In light of this milestone, the San Andreas State Police is excited to unveil our
new headquarters located at the Mission Row Station. This new station is
equipped with the tools and resources we need to perform our duties
effectively and efficiently. This building gives us the ability to have an open
lobby, something that our previous station did not. This will allow us to take
citizen’s requests, assist with issuing licenses, and help people with FOIAs. The
station will also be equipped with a press room and we have plans to make use
of this room in the future. It may be important to note that Vinewood Police
Department is still the main LEO headquarters in the state and most cases
where people need assistance will be better handled there.

As we embark on this new chapter, the San Andreas State Police remain
committed to creating and keeping a positive relationship with the
community. We are dedicated to bettering the transparency, accountability,
and excellence in all of our operations. Our vision is not only to continue
upholding the highest standards of law enforcement but also to serve as a role
model for other law enforcement agencies.
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